Producer Online News

Some Individual ACA members will receive a discontinuation notice

Anthem will continue providing Individual plans, on and off-exchange, in select counties in 2019,
offering Missouri consumers access to the Anthem coverage that they know and trust. In 2019, we will
add Boone County to our service area and discontinue coverage in these counties:

¢ Barton
Cedar

e Dade

e Dallas

e Douglas
 Hickory
e Laclede
e McDonald
e Ozark

e Polk

e Stone

e Taney

o Webster
e Wright

Check out our 2019 county coverage map for a complete look at where we're offering Individual
plans in 2019.

While Individual medical plans will not be offered in certain markets in 2019, we will direct members
on these plans to the Marketplace (the exchange) to explore other options.

Soon, we will send a discontinuation notice to Individual on and off-exchange members who are
currently on a plan that will not be offered in 2019. This notice will tell members that their current
medical coverage will end December 31, 2018, and that they will have to shop for a new plan on or off
the Marketplace. These members will need to enroll before December 15, 2018, to avoid a break in
coverage.

Note: This discontinuation only impacts medical coverage. Members who have dental and/or vision
benefits with Anthem will receive information about their dental/vision renewal in October.

Have questions? Contact Broker Sales Support.

This article applies to:

e Missouri
¢ |Individual (under 65)


https://news.anthem.com/bcp/assets/article/ABCBS_Individual_Service_Area_1-1-19.pdf
https://news.anthem.com/bcp/assets/article/MO_Disco_Notice_SAMPLE_091818.pdf

